
radio alamogordo inc. p. o. box 618 alamogordo, n. m. 88310

HAPPY DAY RADIO

January 15, 1975

Kermit Geary

R.D. 2, Box 298

Walnutport, Pa. 18088

Dear Mr. Geary,

May this letter serve as verification that you received KINN_1270

the morning of January 6, 1975. We were transmitting a "Special

DX Test Broadcast" between 1:30 and 2:00 am (MST).

Your program details were correct and your report of reception was

very complete.

Thank you for listening and for taking the time to communicate with

us about your reception.

Sincerely yours,

Jeff Blocher, Program Director

JBec

TELEPHONE
505/437-4440


